
November 12, 2020 
Middle School Board Report 
 

1. Our Professional Development on November 13th was devoted to teacher work 
time at the middle school.  Teachers used the time to reach out to students that are 
quarantined.  Teachers also added more learning opportunities in their online 
classrooms.  
 

2. Parent teacher conferences went very well this year with them being done virtually. 
The middle school teachers handed the traffic flow in their personal zoom rooms 
very efficiently.  Mr. Cantu was able to show some tips on how to turn the Ipad into a 
camera that could connect into zoom and many teachers took advantage of this 
showing student work examples. 

 
Middle School Conferences Percentages for 2020-2021 
5th Grade 75%  
6th Grade 78%  
7th Grade 75%  
8th Grade 55%* 
*one homeroom teacher gave progress updates via email on the first day as they had a 
bereavement day. 
 
 
MIDDLE SCHOOL PARENT/TEACHER CONFERENCE RESULTS 2019-2020 

# of students #attended % attended 2018-2019 ​% attended 
 

5th Grade 75 70 93% ? 
6th Grade 59 49 83% 95% 
7th Grade 65 53 82% 91% 
8th Grade 75 55 73% 84% 
 
 

3. Everyone is just working really hard at the middle school and they were very 
appreciative of the 2 hour early out Wednesday so thank you for approving that.  I 
heard the from many that the work time was very much welcomed.  

 
 
 


